
Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

proposes improvements along Lee Road (State Road 

(S.R.) 423) from west of Kingswood Drive to east of 

Adanson Street. The purpose of this project is to promote 

pedestrian safety through intersection improvements within 

the corridor. 

At Kingswood Drive and Adanson Street, the project plans 

to reconstruct the existing traffic signals and extend the 

eastbound left turn lanes to ease congestion. Improved 

crosswalks on Lee Road and “Yield to Pedestrians” blank 

out signs will help improve pedestrian safety at both 

intersections. Lighting upgrades and necessary drainage 

improvements are included. 

The project also proposes to convert the existing directional 

median just west of Adanson Street at the entrance to the 

shopping center to a full traffic signal.  

These proposed improvements along S.R. 423 were 

approved based on a Pedestrian Safety Study prepared in 

January 2021.  

Contact: 

06-23-2023

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

Lee Road (S.R. 423) 

Intersection Improvements 
From West of Kingswood Drive 

to East of Adanson Street 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 449214-1 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

Kevin M. Powell 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5425
Kevin.Powell@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2024 $   1.3 million 

Right of Way: Within existing --    

Construction: Funded - late 2024 $   2.3 million 

Insert QR 

code here. 

*subject to change
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